
GET Committee 

From: 	 Mike J. Molina 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, January 30, 2019 2:04 PM 

To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 FW: Mr Will Spence 

Attachments: 	 Letter re Will Spence.docx 

From: Dr. Jeff,Sharyn,&Kai <dreamers@maui.net> 

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 12:32 PM 

To: Mike J. Molina <Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us> 

Cc: Keani N. Rawlins <Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Mr Will Spence 

"Aloha" Mike - please find attached a letter of support for Will Spence. I believe you 
are having confirmation hearings tomorrow, and I just wanted to say that I've known 
Will for almost 20 years now and have always been impressed by his desire to truly 
serve the community. 

Best wishes 
Sharyn Stone 



1/28/2019 

From: Sharyn Stone 
PO Box 790117 
Pala, HI 96779 

To: Mr Mike Molina, Maui County Council 
Cc: Ms Kelly King & Ms Keani Rawlins Fernandez 

Re: Will Spence 

"Aloha" Mr Molina, 

I heard that Maui County Council has yet to confirm several 
department heads, among them Mr Will Spence as head of Housing. I 
know that many, many factors come into play when making such 
important decisions, but I'd simply like to speak up for Will as 
someone I've known for almost 20 years. 

I've always considered him ever since he was simply a planner 
in the department and have always found him to be fair minded, 
looking for a 'compromise' solution where necessary. He's also cool 
headed and diplomatic. I watched him field a very challenging 
audience indeed at a Haiku Association meeting last year where he 
would have had ample reason to lose his composure, but he did not. 

Most important, I think, is the fact that he genuinely loves 
working for Maui County, and his the good of community at heart. He 
especially loves working in Housing, where he feels he can make a 
genuine difference to people's lives. In short — a truly 'good' man. 

Sincerely, 

Sharyn Stone 
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